
June 13, 2025  
(Sorry this comes a li9le late.) 

     This Week with the Spartan Spinners   

 
 
 Ice Cream Social  

The June 7 Ice Cream Social dance was a big hit!  We welcomed 5 new members into 
our club.  We raised $147 at the bake sale.  We had enough dancers to fill 3 squares. 
 
 
 Business Meeting  

The June 8 Business Mee2ng was well a9ended and producKve.  We have some fun 
events planned for summer. A new mainstream class will begin September 4, so start inviKng 
your friends and neighbors now. 
 
 

Lessons in Summer 
Want to raise your dance to the next level?  Spinners and Peach Blossoms want to 

collaborate to offer PLUS lessons in the summer.  We need a few more students and angels  
to make it work.  To sign up, send a message to spartanspinners@gmail.org  
or send a text to David Hall (864-441-1253). 
 
 
 Saturday, June 21    7:30-9:30 pm 

The Spinners Dance will have a guest caller, Danny Thomas. 
 
 
Saturday, July 19    7:30-9:30 pm 
The Spinners Dance will have a guest caller, Marty Northrup. 

 
 

Wednesday June 25-Saturday, June 28 
 The Na2onal Square Dance Conven2on will be held in Shreveport, Louisiana this year. 
 
 
See You in the Squares! 

Jeannine Jordan, Secretary 
         Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club  
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